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Ideally we would like every child to be able to complete some reading at home and some
Wde é H other work that may help them with their schoolwork. However we appreciate that evgry
child is different, every family is different and everyone's circumstances are different. [The
Mmm{ GF NI 27F ¢ SN3rhod understands that some children thoroughly enjoy doing extra work at home, while
others have other interests that mean they struggle to complete extra work. Thereforg we
feel that the amount of homework done at home by any child is a decision for the family.
I dZH dZé l] e elsn beilieve that all the children work very hard at school, and that some children will
have lots of energy and enthusiasm to do more work, while others will need a rest from
n 9t M [/ 2 Y LIS s|schopl work to recharge their batteries. Others will just feel uncomfortable doing exfra
_ . . |lwork, The school understands that each| chi
yt { OK2 2t 5 SY U fircdnfstdnted best and therefore the parents know how much homework is right for their
Mml 22 Lo YS DNI Rc@it&l. mework will be provided _by teachers to support fami_lies who wish to work wijth
their children at home. However it is not compulsory. If a child doesn't complete any] or
Mp ot CAINE G ! A R|alkafiheshpmeyark given to them, that is fine. Whatever homework a child does will{be
. _ | corrected and feedback given to your child. If homework is not done, children will not be
MT t F NBY U [ €0 S Ndedieli &n§ difRerently. They will not be punished, they will not be kept in at playtimes {o
{ SaaAz2y H®onLYdoitand they will not be made to feel they are disappointing their teachers. We also refog-
mMy! / alL 9 EDQAZRI&EAN rds¥ nthat when children begin secondary school they are likely to be given an increfased

~ a t of ho ork, and we believe that part of our role is to help the children prepare
Hf{VKNJ‘yS 2% Ws’fg%:il%l\}gagf %ome workload. The school believes that it is not part of our role tojtell
9 EOdzNER A 2y D NI Roarefisknhat they should do at home, but rather we should work together to help epch
child achieve their best and to be ready for the next phase of their education. At the begin-
ning of each year teachers and parents are asked to agree on homework requiremgnts at
the iirst Parent Teacher meeting, usually held in March.
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Cybersafety Presentation
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 x A presentation for parents/ carers i s s|lchec
{ L2 Nba school on WéWongsdayfiat: 20BMmpm
y 9 wmp aSNNR NES|{ 9EOdzNEAZ2Ya _ _ _
DN} RS okn The purpose of th|s_prgsentat|on is td ra
people online including:
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The presentation wil/l di scuss the popullar
they may be exposed to and how to minimise
probl ems. The presentation is tailored fo

people are not present.
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MV, Fawkner Primary School 3590

nm ABN 85 812 575 288
Lorne Street (PO. Box |23), Fawkner,Vic. 3060
(<4

s, o Telephone: 9357 3579, 9359 3761 » Fax: 9359 9132
g & SN Email: fawkner.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au * www.fawknerps.vic.edu.au

Do you have a f[i¢
spending ti me| w

We need your hel
“dWhy not spend a couple pf

hel ping out in the schoo C

=~a coffee and chat while Ppre

Canteen runs Monday, Wedgdne:
‘“}(”“* ~ able to help, please seel| An




¢KS a2NBtly
{OK22t | 2tX

R
R

21L102KJLIBYKKSEG6Pli] SYKI YOSRDPO2Y DI dzk SEGSNY I £ k

R
bSé FIrYATtASAE (2 2dzNJ LINEBNIKZ 2H N2 {FACRF S LINER IO yY

YR 6S gAftft laarald ¢AGK aSky3d dzaJ Iy 2ytAyS
C2NJ iK2asS ¢lyosay3ad (2 dzasS | KIFINR O2LkR

C2N¥a INB FGIAflLofS FNRYY

[ 20t tNAYFENE {OK22t& Ay (GKS YdzyAOALI fAGET

/| 2dzy OAf Qa 6S6aAidsS yRT

| Aol Sya {SNW2YREe/ S§Fi0RERI& 0SG6SSy yodon Y (2
/| 20dzNH hYOSasz dn .Sttt {GNBSGEZ / 206 dzNH
. NdzyasA Ol hYOS&aX Hoo {&RySeé w2l RX YR
Df SYyNReész tdechb tad2S8S ++fS w2l RZI Df SyNpeé

LF @2dz KI®S RAYOdz G& FO00SaaAy3a GKS AYyF2NXIaz2y
t KY pHOA MMMMOD

{/1hh[ ITh[L5!, twhDw!

{OK22f | 2f ARIF& LINRPBANIY Ay T ANMBIS2Y0 S
CNARNPEI NI Y dzidza@d2 b Avidd phlvt Of2asS 2y

hdzNJ SEAday3 FEHYA{ASAE INB FotS G2 YI1OFkdbe2y

L

K

)

Mums and Dads! Want to make a positive impact
in your community with minimal time and effort?
Casserole Club Moreland may be perfect for you!

e s, Are you the type to cook one serve too many?
‘ ’ Are you happy to offer an extra plate and a friendly
chat with an older neighbour that is no longer
cas Serole able to regularly cook for themselves?
\\gli{_\ Join our meal sharing program at

Mission™ — www.casseroleclub.com.au or phone 03 8538 7300 s ooy cones

NJ B
C NJ

R Y]

Xl YCR(
INE

) DN

N>


https://www.qkenhanced.com.au/external/
mailto:sd-schoolholidayprogram@moreland.vic.gov.au




